
August 2008

Open Invitation to Serve INPEA from President Lia Daichman.

Dear all,

INPEA currently has a number of vacant positions for Regional and
National Representatives, as well as for members of our Board of Directors.

Therefore, I am officially inviting the INPEA Membership to propose and recommend
experienced professionals known for their work in the field of elder abuse prevention, or
gerontology to fill the following vacancies:

National Representative for the United Kingdom

National Representative for New Zealand

Regional Representative for Asia

Regional Representative for Africa.

Board of Director’s vacancies: Asia (1), Oceania (2) and North America (1)

Descriptions of Representatives Duties and Responsibilities may be found under
“Governance” on the INPEA website at www.inpea.net.
Should you have any questions, please contact the Executive Committee at
contactus@inpea.net

Hoping to hear from you soon,

Dr. Lia Susana Daichman
liadaichman@fibertel.com.ar
Tel:  54-11-48119590
Fax: 54-11-48119590


